
U.S. Department of Energy

Demolish and Remove Building 236-H

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

Project Y236 has authorized that 236-H be demolished and removed. Refer to V-PMP-H-00039, "Decommissioning End Points Document
Building 236-H, By-Product Purification Facility" and G-FDE-H-00005, "Facility Decommissioning Evaluation Building 236-H, By-Product
Purification Facility". The proposed decommissioning end-state for this facility is demolition to, but not including, the building slab
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